
From: Kevin Marquardt [mailto:kevmarq@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 4:49 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Pawn America 
 
As a resident of St Paul near University and Snelling I urge you to deny their re-entry into a location. The 
store preys on low income individuals and is a stain on our neighborhood. With the new redevelopment 
along Snelling, this type of business will deter other business opportunities that have a positive impact 
on local residents. Please sent their request.  
 
Sincerely, 
A Hamline Midway resident 
--  
Kevin D. Marquardt 
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